
Newsletter – WC 12th September 2022 
Inspiring success through learning, community and faith. 
I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me – 
Philippians 4:13 

 

 

 

  

Please can you label all children’s clothing 
with appropriate pen?   

Please can you also remind children to look 
after their belongings.  We no longer have 
lost property, so any uniform left behind 

with no labels on will go on the uniform rail. 

Reminders 

A massive St John’s well done to all our 
Silverdale Stars this week. 
 
Curlews – Charlie L   For having a grown up 
attitude to being in Y1 
Bitterns – Charlie K.  For super number writing 
when multiplying by 10 
Harriers – Max.  For making a great start in 
Harriers. He is keen to participate in lessons 
and has made some great contributions. 
 

Stars of the Week 

Harvest festival will be in church on Friday 30th 
September at 14:30. The children will be leading 
the service with joyful thanks.  There will be no 
family worship that day in school.  ALL 
WELCOME IN CHURCH.  Please can children start 
to bring into school any non-perishables for 
Morecambe Foodbank, next week.  A box will be 
placed in the reception area and at the back 
doors.   
 
 
  
 

Harvest Festival 
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Any help setting up would be appreciated.  
Just a couple of parents to set out chairs 

and fill up the urns would be amazing.  
Please help yourselves to new kitchen 

facilities. 

Family Worship 

We know and rely on the love 
God has for us. God is love. 

Whoever lives in love lives in 
God, and God in him. 

—1 John 4:16 

Friday Thought 

Week 3 
WC 

19.09.22 

Lunches 
Well done to Tilly.  She is the 
winner of our  
Marigold 
Competition.   
 
 

Marigold Competition 

‘Meet the Teacher’ evening is on Tuesday 20th 
September in the school hall and in classrooms.  
It will start at 18:00 with Miss Sanderson talking 

about expectations and school improvement 
plan.  There will then be an opportunity to visit 
classrooms where teachers share expectations 
in class and any ‘housekeeping’.    Time slots for 

this are 18:20 and then repeated at 18:40 for 
those with children in multiple classes. 

Meet the teacher 

A vacancy for parent governor has arisen on 
our governing body.  

 The letters for this have gone out to all 
parents.  Any nominations need to be returned  

to the office by Tuesday 20th September at  

12 noon 

Parent Governor 
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Monday – NO SCHOOL.   

Tuesday 10:00 - Y5/6 Arnside Sailing Club 

Tuesday 18:00 - Meet The Teacher evening 

Friday  - School Advisors Visit school 

Debbie Green NISCU assembly 

The week ahead… 

Letter From Stephen Whittaker Diocesan 
Secretary… 
 
As the nation comes to terms with the sad news 
of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
We ask all to pray for the Royal Family,  our 
communities, our government, our nation and the 
commonwealth. 
 
Throughout her life the Queen spoke openly 
about her faith and how the gospel aided and 
directed her as our Sovereign. She spoke of her 
role as a servant leader ensuring that the 
promises she made, in the sight of God and 
before His people, at her coronation were 
fulfilled. She was revered and honoured by the 
world’s leaders. She travelled the world and spoke 
with dignity and respect for all cultures and 
traditions and challenged those in authority and 
power to work justly for future generations. 
 
Let us now join together as one Christian family to 
remember her life and faith being mindful to pray 
for all who mourn her across the world. 
Respecting her memory and honouring her life as 
supreme governor of the Church of England and a 
follower of Christ. 

HM Queen Elizabeth II 

Church News 
Sunday at 9 a.m. for 40 minutes 
A time of informal worship for all. 
Stay for Bacon Butties  
after the service 

Please remember to pick your children up 
from the side door for After School Club with 
Mia and Trudy.  Please be patient, as they 
sometimes play outside.  On this topic, we 
are trying to think of new names for our 
Wrap Around Care.  If you or your children 
have any ideas that link in with the Leighton 
Moss bird theme, please let us know.   
 
Please also ensure you have booked in for 
WRAP Around Care.  We often have children 
who haven’t been booked in joining the club.  
We just need to keep an eye on our 
staff/children ratios.  Thank you 
 

After school club 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609
519592/events 

 

What’s on further afield… 

Please check out our school website for your child’s 
curriculum/class overview for this term. 
Starlings and Curlews 
Bitterns 
Harriers 
 
If any parents would be happy to go on a 
maintenance whatsapp group, we would really 
appreciate it.  Just little jobs, that don’t take too 
much time.  Please contact Ivan Scrase, if you are 
interested. 

WEBSITE and Whatsapp 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=silverdale%20st%20john's%20primary%20school
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/nursery-reception/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-1-2/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-5-6/

